February 17, 2015

To: State Water Resources Control Board

From: Sylvia Sohnrey

Ref: Thermal Curtain, Lake Almanor Project 2105
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Dear Sir:

Our family has owned a cabin in Prattville since 1968. The crisp, clear water of the lake has
let us enjoy great fishing and many different water sports. It has been wonderful.

In my opinion the thermal curtain could change all of this. Not only the environment of the
lake itself but the economy of the area around the lake. My biggest concern is releasing any
extra water from June to September. The lake suffers enough during normal years but in
drought years it could have significant impact on the lake.

The cost of the project alone, for unproven results and an undisclosed maintenance cost, is
enough for me to say “NO” to this project.

Thank you,
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SylviaSohnrey

9674 Lott Road
Durham, Ca. 95938




